Queensland Government

Cabinet – May 2016
Review of Queensland Government Procurement 2015 – Implementation Readiness Update
Minister for Housing and Public Works 

1. [bookmark: _GoBack]The Government has commenced implementation of the Interdepartmental Committee (IDC) report on the ‘Review of Queensland Government Procurement’ recommendations.
2. The IDC’s report made nine recommendations to establish a new procurement operating model. The proposed operating model establishes new ways of working to achieve desired outcomes, such as optimising value for money and government objectives like increased economic activity and employment within Queensland.
3. Implementation of the recommended agency led, centrally supported procurement model, including the establishment of a new whole-of-government procurement body, known as the Office of the Chief Advisor – Procurement, and clearer procurement governance structures, is well progressed.
4. Cabinet noted that the recommendations of the Interdepartmental Committee report ‘Review of Queensland Government Procurement 2015’ are being implemented.
5. Attachments
· Nil.
